
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for 

your scheduled cancer screening test. Regular screenings are crucial for early detection and can 

significantly enhance your treatment options. 

Your next screening test is due on: [Date] 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] to confirm your appointment or to schedule a 

convenient time. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Your Clinic/Practice Name] 


